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Prayer Team: 

The summer of 2017 was an amazing one at New City Kids!  We're so thankful to have experienced a 

great summer filled with exciting activities for the youth in our community. We are grateful for this 

community and have many praises and prayers to share with you.  

 

Praises: 

 

Summer camp was a success! Throughout the month of July, the youth we served excelled in Bible 

quizzing, sports, music and dance and were able to worship every day. We were so happy to witness 

their individual experiences during the summer. 

 

All 109 of our teen staff have completed their orientation and training over the past few weeks, and they 

have proved to be such an exceptional group. Among the group, we have 26 After School Center 

alumni! 

 

This afternoon two of our three after school sites will open their doors to the children of Jersey 

City!  We are excited to see both old and new faces enter through our doors, as we prepare to serve 

over 200 students each day. We have a great year planned! 

 

Prayer Requests: 

 

Pray for the 109 teens who are stepping into their roles as Teen Life Interns (some of whom will work 

their very first day today after weeks of training!). We have been praying for them as they will teach and 

lead, and we are asking God to shed his grace upon each of them.  

 

Internally, we are continuing the process of hiring new staff to meet our growing needs. We continue to 

pray for God's leading as He works to bring the right people to join our incredible team. We pray for 

discernment in finding the right applicants.  



 

 

We also pray that our staff will have energy and enthusiasm for the opening of our sites and fall 

semester. 

 

We feel the power of your prayers and are so thankful for your support! 

Sincerely, 

 

Josh Dornbos 

Executive Director  
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